
DEHESA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Dehesa School District is seeking applications from interested residents within the school district’s 
boundaries to serve as a member of the Governing Board. 

Because only two candidates have filed for the November 8, 2022, election to fill three available seats 
on the Dehesa School District Governing Board, the Board is required, under Education Code sections 
5326 and 5328, to make an appointment to fill the remaining vacant seat.  Interviews will be conducted 
at the regular Board meeting on November 16, 2022, and the appointment will be made immediately 
following the interviews.  The successful candidate will be sworn into office at the Annual Organizational 
Meeting on December 14, 2022, and will serve for a term, ending in December 2026.   

If you are interested in being considered for appointment to this vacancy, you can obtain an application 
from the District office or the District website at www.dehesasd.net. If you would like more information, 
please contact Bradley Johnson at Bradley.johnson@dehesasd.net or (619) 444-2161.  

Please submit your application to: 

Bradley Johnson 
4612 Dehesa Road 
El Cajon, CA 92019 

Applications must be received in the Superintendent’s Office not later than 4:00 p.m. on November 11, 
2022. 
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